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This Council regrets the administration’s decision to stop publishing public comments on planning 
applications on the Council’s website. Council believes this will reduce openness and 
transparency in the planning process, making it less visible and accessible to the people of 
Leeds. 
  
Council views this trial, introduced at short notice and without full consultation, as typical of an 
administration that too often acts without proper regard for the people of Leeds, and which seems 
to view consultation as a box-ticking exercise rather than a genuine opportunity to listen and 
engage. 
  
This Council calls for an immediate end to the trial and for comments to appear on the planning 
portal once again. Council further calls for a report to be brought to Executive Board setting out a 
renewed approach to all council consultations, one that genuinely listens and responds to the 
views of Leeds residents, and places openness and transparency at the heart of the process.  
 
 
 
Councillor Alan Lamb 
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